
 Dear Parents and Carers Dates for your Diary 
Wednesday 28th March  

9:00am: Easter Bonnet Parade /

Assembly Parents Welcome  

Wednesday 28th March  

Easter Egg hunt 

Thursday 29th March 

Last day of term—school finishes at 

3:15pm 

Monday 16th April  

Inset Day—No Children  

Tuesday 17th April  

Children return to school—first day 

of Summer Term  

Monday 23rd April  

After School Clubs begin 

Thursday 3rd May  

Year 5 leave residential Trip to 

Chatham Historic DockYards 

Friday 4th May 

Year 5 come back from residential 

Trip to Chatham Historic DockYards 

 

NEWS 
26th March 2018  

Contact us 
Telephone: 020 8994 6835 

Fax: 020 8995 1730 

Website: 

www.cavendishschool.org.uk 

Email : 

office@cavendish.hounslow.sch.uk 

Governors’ email:  

governors@cavendishschool.org.uk 

Travelling Book Fair 

Cavendish would like to thank all the 
parents that helped run the travelling 
book fair. 
It was very popular and did very well 
thanks to all of the children and par-
ents that came by. 

 

After School Clubs 

After School Clubs have now finished for 

the term. 

Summer Term Clubs will start again the 

week beginning 23rd April. 

You will receive a parentmail by the end 

of the day on Tuesday 28th March with 

what club has been allocated to your 

 

 

Attendance 

This week we will  be sending out 

letters in regards to attendance for 

pupils under 95%. 

If you receive a letter and have any 

questions please come and see Miss 

Duncan at the school office. 

Easter Assembly & Easter Egg Hunt 

On Wednesday 27th March we will be 

having out Easter Bonnet Assembly at 

9am in the hall and Parents/Carers are 

welcome to come along. 

Also on Wednesday the children will 

be taking part in their Easter Egg hunt  

Goodbye & Good luck  

We are sad to say that we are saying 

farewell to two members of staff this 

term.  

Mrs Mills-Money  our Year 3 teacher 

and Mr Shand our Deputy Headteacher  

We would like to say thank you for their 

contribution to Cavendish Primary 

School and for all their hard work . 

We would like to wish them luck in their 

future endeavours.  

We will be holding a leaving assembly 

for Mrs Mills-Money & Mr Shand on 

Thursday 29th March at 9am and par-

ents are welcome to attend. 

House Points Key Stage 2  

Well done to Phoenix who have 

earned the most points in our house 

points competition this half term.  

Drama Show  

Today we saw the students of the 

drama club take part in their  version 

of Trolls. 

They did an amazing job thanks to Mr 

Rae. 

mailto:office@cavendish.hounslow.sch.uk
mailto:governors@cavendishschool.org.uk

